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Notice 

 

This is to notify for information of all students of JLD Engineering & Management 

College that the college is going to reopen on dated 16th November, 2021. All 

students, faculties & staff members are requested to follow all the guidelines of 

COVID-19 that the directed by Health Department, Govt. of W.B. 

 

 

Souvik Roy 

Officer-in-Charge 
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